From: Ali Sherazi

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 1:03 PM

**To:** PEC < pec@london.ca >; Jennifer Trampleasure

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Green Planning Development Standard)

January 8, 2024

Dear Planning and Environment Committee
My name is Ali'sherazi student from Sir Wilfrid Laurier secondary school
City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario
pec@london.ca

**RE: Green Development Standards** 

Dear councillors,

We strongly want to call support for Planning and environment committee, so that we can update things around London Ontario like how 16 to 42 Million birds die in a year in Canada. Hopefully, if your committee can take action, we can reduce this and make an impact so that are ecosystem strives for further generations. I just want to point a few things out on maybe if we can install grids to building and dot patterns to commercial buildings and city building, so that we can reduce the amount of birds dying each year in Canada.

Hopefully we can make more changes that will make are cities and countries a better place if we can add 5% more electric vehicle charging ports for builds over 40 units.

In conclusion with these changes we won't see lots of EV's stranded and more charging spots will be better for people that own cars like that.

Sincerely: Ali'sherazi